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                                           What have we been learning? 

We had a fantastic topic launch on Monday, when we walked to Lower Woods, in our fairy 

tale outfits to have our picnic lunch and read our story ‘Into the Forest’. We made 

predictions as we read through the story about what might happen next.  

Thank you, so much for all the parental support. 

      

Next Week 

On Thursday, we will be going to KLB, for a KS1 

multi skills event. Please see separate letter for 

information.  

Next week, we have lots of exciting learning to 

look forward to. We will be making our micro-

habitats, using the designs we have made this 

week.  

In science, we will be exploring our school 

grounds, using the learnpads to take photographs 

of natural and man-made objects.  

Through maths, we will be completing some 

different maths challenges.  
 

Other News 

We have now started using the bug club books 

again as part of our Guided Reading sessions; 

please remind your children that they should not 

read the book, which title is highlighted in your 

home-school book.  Miss Pursey or Mrs Cleverley 

will let the children know when they can complete 

the reading of this book at home. Any other books 

in their bug club library are to be read please. 

The SATS comprehension paper needs to be 

returned to school on Tuesday 2nd May.  

With the new arrangements for the children leaving 

school at the end of the day, please come and 

stand near the garage, so it is easier for the staff 

to identify who is here to collect their child and then 

to dismiss them safely to you. 
 


